
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 25 April 2012 
 
 

• Graham Mills welcomed Mark Combes of Severn Partnership and Adam Bradley of 
Jacobs to their first Council meeting.  Olivia Masters of Infoterra has been co-opted onto 
Council after the resignation of Stuart McKendrick of 40SEVEN. 
 

• A record number (27) of Application Packs had been requested between the January and 
April meetings. 
 

• Excellent feedback has been received from attendees regarding the Health & Safety 
Seminar (22nd Feb) and the  BIM Technical Seminar (28th March).  A BIM Working Group 
will be set up with Autodesk.  Leica are putting on a Monitoring Seminar for Members on 
27th June – more details will be sent shortly. 

 
• TSA’s AGM was held at the new Ordnance Survey HQ in Southampton on Thursday 19th 

April.  The AGM was followed by a very stimulating discussion on education.  The 
updated Network RTK report was launched in the afternoon and is already being 
downloaded from TSA’s Website. 

 
• The next Discussion Group will be held on 7th November at the National Space Centre in 

Leicester.  The day will be themed ‘Above and Below’. 
 

• TSA’s website will be relaunched within the next few weeks, with a new design. 
 

• TSA’s group on Linkedin currently has well over 900 members and is open to non-
members. The PR Committee will create some Group Rules, to ensure that non-
Members are not using the group to promote themselves or their services.  TSA also has 
over 300 followers on Twitter.  

 
• Graham Mills and Rory Stanbridge will meet with MP Damian Collins on 2nd May, to 

discuss accurate flood mapping for the Environment Agency. 
 

• Client Guides on Topographical Surveys, Aerial LiDAR and Mobile LiDAR have been 
completed and uploaded to the website.   

 


